
STATEMENT OF PAUL TSONGAS June 25, 1976

RE: Assassination of Kennedy , Senate Intelligence Committee Report

The Senate Intelligence Committee report on the

assassination of President Kennedy reaffirms the need

for a Congressional investigation into the former

President's death. It is clear that the F.B.I. and C.I.A.

did not, at the time, act in the best interests of the country

but instead moved hastily to obstruct a thorough investigation

into the circumstances surrounding the assassination.

As a cosponsor of the Gonzalez Resolution, I fully

support the creation of a select committee of seven House

members to study the assassination. All the questions

surrounding the shooting of President Kennedy have not been

satisfactorily answered; indeed some very disturbing questions

have been raised. It is our responsibility to finally

establish the circumstances surrounding this tragedy.


